Dear Community Member, Merchant, Corporations:

For over 30 years, ORBBA has been supporting students through scholarship
assistance and grants in the areas of Fine Arts, Music and Performing Arts. ORBBA's
mission is to continue to support district wide music, drama and art programs by
encouraging cultural awareness through concerts, recitals, competitions and exhibitions.
It is our hope to raise money for the benefit of the entire Connetquot community.

Please consider donating to our 14th Annual Basket Auction. We would be
extremely grateful if you could donate an item or service for us to raffle. Donations are
tax deductible.

Baskets will be on display starting at 6pm Thursday, Friday and Saturday, March
14th, 15th and 16th, 2024. The Auction will be held at Connetquot High School, outside
the auditorium during the performances of “Mama Mia.”

There is no admission charge to this auction. Tickets range in price depending on
prize category, starting at $1, $3 or $5.

The drawing will be held Saturday, March 16th, 2024. Winners need not be
present. Please stop by and support ORBBA.

This event’s success depends on the generosity of community and corporate
support. In order to give sufficient time to prepare for this event, please make sure your
donation is given by March 4th, 2024.

Thank you in advance for your support.
Sincerely,

The ORBBA Auction Committee
(516) 457-6905

Oakdale-Ronkonkoma-Bohemia Boosters for the Arts
PO Box 226 Bohemia, NY 11716 ORBBAccsd@gmail.com




